
Dear Sir / Ms  
 
 
Regarding the planning application for the map Cafe 
 
 
The `Map Cafe is a much loved Music venue of long standing 
 
To see its imminent closure is a absolute disgrace 
 
Especially by a council who like to live off the back & like being in the centre of the music & arts 
world. 
 
As a local who frequently travels bye. Ive never heard any excessive, loud music or been aware of 
noisy crowds leaving the premises  
 
Grafton road is a main road one has to expect some noise by passers by 
 
 
The complaints from some residents are completely exaggerated  
 
They do seem to come from a very small minority of residents, some of whom are more interested 
in property speculation. 
 
Buy cheap, then close everything, make a substantial profit & leave to there country homes. 
 
 
I must say in these very difficult times  
 
Its quite disgraceful that you want to close any business down, 
 
 
This music venue is part of our community Its helped so many young people. 
 
 It provides a creative space for us all 
 
 
Surely a compromise can be reached. 
 
Give them there license so they can continue  
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
JonJon Campbell 
 
 


